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TAWA COMMUNITY BOARD WINTER NEWSLETTER 
 
 
At its May 2010 meeting, the Tawa Community Board resolved to produce a 
winter 2010 newsletter and that that newsletter would be delivered before the 
end of June 2010. 
 
The Board’s winter newsletter was printed on pale yellow paper and was 
delivered by Reach Media between 28th and 30th June 2010.  A copy of the 
newsletter is attached at appendix 1. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receives the information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Lauren Kemple, Democratic Services 
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